From: Beth Bennett

To: <u>Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU]</u>

 Subject:
 [EXTERNAL] Docket No. GO23020099

 Date:
 Tuesday, September 5, 2023 6:59:49 PM

Dear Board Secretary:

As I hope you are aware, we are in an exponentially increasing climate debacle. I implore that BPU not approve any fossil fuel gas or RNG infrastructure projects, other than those needed to ensure the safety of the current gas distribution systems until real plans are being implemented to meet the State's clean energy (100% by 2035) and carbon reduction (50% by 2030) goals.

Please take greed out of the equation for all of us, including every living species that hangs on our (human) actions.

Sincerely.

Elizabeth Bennett